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   1 
Cereal and toast, 
applesauce, J&M 
 
Rib patty on WG bun, 
broccoli, cantelope, 
milk 

4 
Muffins, mandarin 
oranges, J&M 
 
Country fried 
chicken patty & 
gravy, mashed 
potatoes, peas, 
pears, milk 
 

5 
Oatmeal & yogurt, 
peaches, J&M 
 
Shepards pie, WG 
dinner roll,  raw veg,  
apples, milk 
 

6 
Omelet & toast, fruit 
cocktail, J&M 
 
Pork patty on WG bun, 
sweet potatoes, green 
beans, pineapple, milk 

7 
Pancake on a stick, 
pineapple, J&M 
 
Scalloped potatoes & 
ham, , corn, WG 
bun,oranges, milk 
 

8 
Egg bake, peaches, 
J&M 
 
BBQ pulled pork on 
WG bun, french fries, 
green beans, pears, 
milk 

11 
Breakfast pizza, 
fruit cocktail, J&M 
 
Meatballs, noodles, 
corn, grapes, milk 
 

12 
Biscuits & gravy, 
pineapple, J&M 
 
Tacos, refried beans, 
tomatoes, lettuce, 
cheese,raw veg, 
applesauce, milk 

13 
Bagel, mandarin 
oranges, J&M 
 
Chicken nuggets, tator 
tots, mashed 
potatoes,peaches, milk 
 

14 
Scrambled eggs & 
toast, applesauce, J&M 
 
Tator tot casserole, 
WG bun, corn, peas, 
fruit cocktail, milk 
 

15 
French toast sticks, 
mandarin oranges, 
J&M 
 
Italian pasta bake, 
broccoli, grapes, milk  

18 
Breakfast burrito, 
pears, J&M 
 
Chicken fajitas, raw 
veg, apples, milk 

19 
Breakfast pizza, 
pineapple, J&M 
 
Corn dog, french 
fries, baked beans, 
peaches, milk 

20 
Sausage, egg biscuit, 
peaches, J&M 
 
Potato soup, bread, 
carrots, pears, milk  

21 
Cereal and toast, 
applesauce, J&M 
 
Crispito, carrots, 
mashed potatoes, fruit 
cocktail, milk 

22 
Muffins, mandarin 
oranges, J&M 
 
Chicken & rice, 
broccoli, pineapple, 
milk 

25 
Oatmeal & yogurt, 
peaches, J&M 
 
Scrambled eggs, 
sausage patty, 
toast, tomato juice, 
oranges, milk 

26 
Omelet & toast, fruit 
cocktail, J&M 
 
Chili, crackers, 
cinnamon roll raw 
veg, apple sauce, 
milk 

27 
Pancake on a stick, 
pineapple, J&M 
 
Hamburger on WG 
bun, sweet potatoes, 
baked beans, grapes, 
milk 

28 
NO SCHOOL 
HAPPY THANKSGIVING 

29 
NO SCHOOL 
HAPPY THANKSGIVING 

     



 

 


